
December 4, 1972 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co., Pa. held their regular meeting at 

7:00 p.m. on December 4, 1972 in the election house.  All members were present and the 

minutes were read and approved.   

 The Supervisors appointed Mr. Glenn Black to replace Mr. John Schwartz and 

appointed Mr. Glenn Snyder to replace Mr. Dean Selby on the planning board for the year 

1973.   

 The Supervisors filed letters of complaints and issued violation papers to Mr. Paul 

Durbin for the Sewage Facilities Act. And gave him 30 days to rectify the condition or be 

fined $100.00 plus cost.  Also papers were executed on Joan Porter for violation of the 

junk ordinance of Mt. Joy Twp.  All papers were filed through the magistrate, Mr. Harold 

Deardorff of Fairfield, who is serving as Magistrate (J.P.) for Mt. Joy Twp.   

 The Supervisors gave notice to all adult residents as well as the 18,19,20 year olds 

of the collection of the $5.00 per capita tax for the calendar year 1973.   Notice to be 

published.  

 Completion papers to be filed on the State Fund and County Aid-for work 

performed on Twp. Roads.   

 The following bills were presented for payment:   

    Township Account 

Clarence H. Myers   Labor, Conv. and Mileage   $417.05 

Harry D. Burns, Jr.       “          “            “     $369.35 

Willis O. Waybright       “          “             “     $48.50   

Wilbur Waybright       Conv and Mileage          $24.40 

Beulah Snyder          “              “     $24.00 

Mildred Benner          “               “     $24.60 

Glenn W. Black          “                “     $24.00 

John W.Schwartz         “                 “     $24.00 

Roadite Inc.    Oil       $1,113.24 

Emich Construction Co.  Equipment Rental     $212.50 

Lester C. Cluck   Equip. Rental      $400.00 

ACNB    Interest on loans    $65.99 

Total           $2,796.13 

 

    State Fund 

Roadite Inc.    Oil and Material     $12,000.00 

Emich  Construction Co.  Equip. Rental      $580.00 

Harry T. Campbell Co.  Stone       $2,000.00 

Total           $14,580.00 

 

Receipts: 

Betty Pitzer  $43.54 

Harold Deardorff $10.00 

Beulah Snyder  $32.63 

Comm. of Penna.  $320.98 

Total    $844.38 



 No further business, meeting was adjourned until December 19, 1972 in which the 

final meeting will be held to close the books for 1972.  Meeting 6:00 p.m. in the election 

house.   

 

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry Burns, Jr., 

supervisor.   

 

 


